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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Eucation

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY FOR FINANCE

November 28, 2022

BEC 12 2022

| -

ROMMEL RABANO

Head Customer Retention and Corporate Renewal

AIA Philippines Life and General
Insurance Company, Inc. (ATAPLGICI)
(formerly The Philippine American Life and

General Insurance Company)
16F-18F AIA Philippines Head Office
Six/NEO, 5th Avenue cor. 26t Street
Bonifacio Global City, Taguig 1634

Dear Mr. Rabano:

Greetings from the Department of Education (DepEd)!

This pertains to the September 30, 2022 letter of AIAPLGICI, requesting reconsideration
of the decision to deny its re-accreditation with the DepEd Automatic Payroll Deduction

System (APDS).

After careful evaluation by the relevant committee, we regret to inform you that the
same cannot be granted. The Department has set guidelines and deadlines for the

submission of

required documents applicable to all entities applying for

accreditation /re-accreditation under the APDS. Your company did not apply for two (2)
re-accreditation cycles in 2018 and 2021. Allowing it to be re-accredited deviates from
the Department’s existing APDS guidelines. Thus, the decision contained in the June
27, 2022 letter from this office, copy attached as Annex “A”, is still maintained.

Thank you.
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Sincerely yours

AN M. §
Urldersecretary

/eamd

Copy Furnished:

Regional Directors
DepEd Regions I-1il, IV-A
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R epublic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION

December 13, 2022

To: Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

For information, guidance, and immediate dissemination.

ESTELA P. LEON- CARINO EdD, CESO III
Director IV/ Regional Director

For the Regional Director:

#)irector I/ istant Regional Director

ADMIN/MAB/CDAD/ arf
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Dear Mr. Rabano:
Greetings from the Department of Education (DepEd)!

This pertains to the September 30, 2022 letter of AIAPLGICI, requesting reconsideration
of the decision to deny its re-accreditation with the DepEd Automatic Payroll Deduction
System (APDS).

After careful evaluation by the relevant committee, we regret to inform you that the
same cannot be granted. The Department has set guidelines and deadlines for the
submission of required documents applicable to all entities applying for
accreditation/re-accreditation under the APDS. Your company did not apply for two 2)
re-accreditation cycles in 2018 and 2021. Allowing it to be re-accredited deviates from
the Department’s existing APDS guidelines. Thus, the decision contained in the June
27, 2022 letter from this office, copy attached as Annex “A”, is still maintained.

Thank you.

Sincerely yours,

oot

Urdersecretary

/eamd

Copy Furnished:

Regional Directors
DepEd Regions I-1II, IV-A, IV-B, V-XIII, CAR and NCR

2/F Rizal Building, epEd Complex, Meralco Avenue, Pasig City



